

## BOARD OF EDUCATION

James Howard, President Marjorie Passman, Vice President Ed Hughes, Clerk Beth Moss, Treasurer Mary Burke, Member

Maya Cole, Member

Arlene Silveira, Member

Dear Local Elected Official,

What does Madison need in a superintendent?

We need your help answering that question before we begin our search for the next school district leader. Knowing that input and ideas from our partners and stakeholders is crucial, we invite you to participate in the process by attending a meeting on September 20 at 10:30am at the Alliant Energy Center.

This is one of several meetings we plan to hold with important stakeholders, whose input and advice we value. Our search consultants, Ray & Associates, will facilitate the session and collect information.

Your answers to questions and ideas will help us build a unique profile of what our community needs in its next school district leader. That profile will be used in our national search.

We ask that you and anyone from your office who can attend RSVP to boardofed@madison.k12.wi.us.

If you are unable to attend scheduled meetings, you may complete the survey online at www.mmsd.org/superintendentsearch.

We will also hold two sessions open to the general community that we invite you to attend and publicize. Those sessions will be held at:

- 7pm, Wednesday, September 19 at East High School
- 7pm, Thursday, September 20 at Memorial High School

We thank you for your time, and look forward to hearing your ideas.

Sincerely,

James Howard, President Marj Passman, Vice President Ed Hughes, Clerk Beth Moss, Treasurer Mary Burke Maya Cole Arlene Silveira